
                   IOP Proposed Recommendations Action Plan 

 

 
Proposed Recommendation from the Inspector of Prisons investigation report on 

 Death in Custody of prisoner “Mr K” 27/07/2019 
 

 
The Recommendations submitted by the IOP have been review and considered. The table below is a summary of proposed actions based on 
the investigation of the IOP in respect of the Irish Prison Service. The table also suggest timelines and action owners for completing the 
necessary actions.  
 

No. IOP Recommendations Irish 
Prison 
Service 
Response 

Action Required Action Owner Timeline 

1. A portable alert device should be 
available to prisoners who are 
incapacitated and incapable of 
reaching the in-cell call bell alert 
system. [Page 9] 

Accepted A suitable and appropriate cell call system for people with 
reduced mobility will be identified by the Irish Prison Service. 
This will facilitate prisoners to alert staff from all areas of the 
cell accommodation. This facility will be integrated into any 
cell allocated for people with disabilities.  

C&R/BSD New system to 
be identified 
and approved 
by end of May 
2021. 
Installation 
across the 
estate to be 
completed by 
end OCT 2021.  

 


